
Grading Officer’s and Webmaster’s Report
The following events have been submitted for grading since the 2018 AGM:

• 2018 Summer Cups – Chapman, Birstall, Harrod and Wylie

• 2018 Charity Quickplay

• 2018 Braunstone Club Championships – rounds 1 and 2

• 2018 Loughborough Quickplay

• Market Harborough v Kettering friendly match

• 2018–19 Leicestershire Chess League

There have been some difficulties as emails have been failing to get through to Matthew Carr (ECF 
grading administrator) for some unknown reason.  It isn’t clear whether these problems have gone 
away yet, but I am doing what I can.

I have also continued my work on the LRCA website.  The last season has been a challenge because
of the introduction of the Declared Team System.  But I have had mostly positive feedback on the 
work I’ve been doing to track the DTS, notify clubs of changes to their lists, and report infractions.

It has been my honour to provide these services for the LRCA, and I would be happy to continue 
providing these services for the 2019–20 season.

Stewart Gordon 21 May 2019
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